
Stonewall families, 



March is upon us and the weather is looking lovely, I know the kids are
enjoying outdoor recess 🙂. Just as the weather is looking good, so is

the PTA forecast! 
We are planning a few IN PERSON events and we are thrilled. We would
love for you to join us for a family night at the book fair (3/24 ) with
pizza from the PTA (more details to come from the librarian) and for
Arts night (4/19) more details to come. We will certainly be looking for

volunteers to help us those nights. We cannot wait to celebrate in person
with all of you!  - Brooke Kincheloe




S t o n e w a l l  P T A  N e w s l e t t e rS t o n e w a l l  P T A  N e w s l e t t e r
PRESIDENT'S BUZZ

IMPORTANT DATES
3/15 PAPA JOHN'S NIGHT

3/21 PTA MEETING IN PERSON
3/21-3/25 SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

3/24 BOOK FAIR FAMILY NIGHT
3/28-4/1 SPRING BREAK

4/8 DEADLINE TO ORDER YEARBOOK
4/19 ARTS NIGHT



It is time to start gathering interest for PTA offices that will be

open for the 22-23 school year. Any relative of a stonewall student

can run for an office. 

Here are our open offices and brief description:




-Membership- help us sign up members, conduct membership

drives, manage membership directory, be excited about PTA 🙂

-Programs- organize events for students, some evenings, maybe

2 events a semester, organize volunteers for events, work with

vendors and staff

Treasurer- keep the books and manage the money! This job is

for the money minded and a lot can be done from home. Sign

checks, get approvals etc.  

Fundraising VP- manage the fundraising events (1 in fall and 1 in

spring), manage the give back nights and Kroger rewards.  




We hope you will consider joining us, and as a board we are here

to answer your questions if you are considering a position. 

Email stonewallptapresident@gmail.com

Thank you!




HELP WANTED





DEADLINE FOR

YEARBOOK IS 

APRIL 8TH



Find your PTA on Facebook @StonewallElementaryPTA or Insta Stonewallptalex 

Thanks to everyone that
participated in our Moe's Meal Kit
Night (on February 24th) and Cut

and Paste Night (February 25th). We
raised $271.80 for our school from

these events!  

BOOK FAIR
STUDENTS WILL BE ABLE TO SHOP THE
WEEK OF 3/21-3/25 AND THEN THERE

WILL BE A FAMILY NIGHT ON 3/24. OUR
LIBRARIAN WILL BE LOOKING FOR

SOME VOLUNTEERS TO WORK ABOUT 2
HOURS SHIFTS TO HELP WITH CHECK

OUT AND CASH COUNTING, EMAIL
erin.spaulding@fayette.kyschools.us

*MORE INFO ON BOOK FAIR TO COME!


